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Dear School Family, 

I hope you enjoyed celebrating the 4th of  July with family and friends! We 

are excited to offer more Conscious Discipline Family Trainings on July 

23rd and August 6th.  There is a raffle as well as child care and dinner pro-

vided for you! We have enjoyed the series with you so far and new families 

are always welcome! You can sign up at the Front Desk so we know how 

many will be attending each class.  

There is a lot of  good information in the news-

letter including the family referral program, 

scholarships for Pre-K, summer reading pro-

gram, and fun celebrations in the center!  

 

We hope that you are enjoying summer as much 

as we are! Many of  the Pre-K children will be 

going to Kindergarten in the next month or so. 

We are grateful to have walked alongside the 

school journey with you and your child.  We 

wish you well and know the children are ready 

for school success! We will enjoy these last few 

weeks together with you!  

 

Respectfully, 

Kim Grisez, Program Administrator  

 

July 

23rd 

Conscious  

Discipline  

Parent Training 

5:30-7:30 p.m. 

August 

2nd 

School Family  

Picnic @ 

12:15pm 

 

August 

6th 

Conscious  

Discipline  

Parent Training 

5:30-7:30 p.m. 

Upcoming Events 



Information & Celebrations 

Summer Reading 

Program  

We’ve reached our 

overall center goal of 

7,200 minutes read already! Way 

to go! We’re going to keep the 

momentum going and the focus 

on reading for the rest of July. 

Keep adding stickers to your 

child’s classroom rocket ship each 

time you read at night.  Our Day-

ton Metro librarians will be back to 

read again the morning of July 

26th and we’ll arrange for prizes 

to be sent home! 

Family Referral Program 

If you refer a child who is 4 

years old by September 30th, 

you will receive a $100 gift 

card! We have several spots 

still left in our Pre-K program!  

They need to be enrolled by 

September 3rd for the new 

school 

year.   

 

 

Scholarships Available!  

Mud Day 

The children and teach-

ers enjoyed a beautiful 

day playing in the water 

and mud! This hands-

on experience helps 

children explore, play, 

and learn that it’s al-

right to get messy 

sometimes! 

School Family Picnic 

You’re invited to join us for a picnic lunch at 

12:15 p.m. on Friday, August 2nd! This will be a 

great time to come together for a summer meal 

as a school family.  

Sign up sheets will be posted 

soon outside each classroom 

door, so please sign up if you 

plan to attend. 

 



Summer 2019  

Family Training 

Sessions: 

July 23rd 5:30-7:30 - Sign Up at front desk 

August 6th 5:30-7:30 September 17th 5:30-7:30 

October 15th 5:30-7:00  

 

Mini University is offering Conscious Discipline family training for all ages.  

Join us for one session or attend all six! Gift cards raffled at each training and a 

larger raffle at the October session.  

Childcare is provided with prior sign up at the desk 

Dinner is provided from 5:30-6:00 

 

 


